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5th June 2020 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 

 
RE: Fortnite video game 

 

 
Your child is currently studying GCSE Media Studies with the EDUQAS exam board. One of 
the set products they are required to study is the video game Fortnite. 

They need to be aware of the video games industry and games developer Epic Games. They 
also need to know how and why audiences interact and play the game. By playing the game 
themselves, it will give your child a better understanding and help them in their exam 
responses. 

Fortnite has been rated PEGI 12 by the Video Standards Council who regulate video games in 
the UK. There is a ‘chat’ feature in the game and due to online safeguarding I wanted to inform 
you of this. 

For further information about the game, please read the advice on Parent Zone. 

If you have any concerns about your child playing Fortnite, please contact me on the 
email below. 

I hope that you and your loved ones are well and continue to remain safe. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Miss. S. Patel 

TLL Media Studies 
 s.patel@alperton.brent.sch.uk 
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